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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Bonnie Demerjian <bonniede@aptalaska.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 9:42 AM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: SB51

Dear Senator, 
 
I am writing to state my opposition to SB 51. Passage of this bill would gut the rights of Alaskans to protect critical 
waters while making it easier for corporations to pollute them. Here in Wrangell, we are already deeply 
concerned about Canadian mines up the Stikine and their threat to our clean waters. Please don’t add to the 
dangers to our fish and people by making onerous requirements on those who want to protect the waters that 
belong to all Alaskans. 
 
 
Bonnie Demerjian 
PO Box 1762 
Wrangell, AK 99929 


